
Dear Wrestling Booster,

The time has arrived to prepare and celebrate the success of our
2021-2022 State Champion Wrestling Team. Although the support and
enthusiasm of our wrestling boosters is shown throughout the year, the
culmination of our season will be the Annual Banquet held on
Thursday, May 12, 2022. At this time we will honor our wrestlers and
coaches as we gather at the Woodstone Country Club.  A buffet-style
dinner will be served at 6:15 P.M. Doors will open at 5:30 P.M. Please
arrive early if special seating arrangements with relatives and friends
are necessary.  After dinner events will  include  the  distribution of
various  awards.

Attached you will find the banquet reservation form. Please
complete the form and return it with payment to Trischia Gostony. Any
questions please call Rachael Leone 610-533-5190 or Trischia
Gostony at 610-297-6646.

Deadline for RSVP is April 22 , 2022

Sincerely,

NWBC



RESERVATION FORM

PLEASE RETURN THIS COMPLETED FORM BY APRIL 22 with Cash or
CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO:

NWBC
Trischia Gostony
218 E. High St

Nazareth, PA 18064
TAKE INTO CONSIDERATION  THAT IF YOU DO NOT ATTEND THE BANQUET AFTER
YOUR RESERVATION AND MONEY HAVE BEEN RECEIVED; WE CANNOT REFUND YOUR
MONEY.  WE MUST PAY FOR YOUR MEAL RESERVATION.

Wrestlers and Coaches Please Circle Grade

1. _____________________ w/c Grade 7-8-9-10-11-12

2. _____________________ w/c Grade 7-8-9-10-11-12

3. _____________________ w/c Grade 7-8-9-10-11-12

4. _____________________ w/c Grade 7-8-9-10-11-12

TOTAL NUMBER OF ABOVE PARTICIPANTS _ @ No charge=FREE

NUMBER OF ADULT …………………………. _ @ $25.00 = ___

NUMBER OF CHILD (ages  5-10)……………… _ @ 13.00 = ___

I AM UNABLE TO ATTEND THE BANQUET,
BUT I WOULD LIKE TO SPONSOR A DINNER
FOR A WRESTLER……………………………… _ @ $25.00 =_ __

GUEST, BY INVITATION OF THE BOOSTER
CLUB…………………………………………….. _ @ No charge=FREE

TOTAL AMOUNT OF ENCLOSED CHECK  MADE PAYABLE TO NWBC $________

NAME______________________________________________________________________

EMAIL_ ___________________________________________________________________

PHONE _____________________________________________________________________
FORMS MUST BE RECEIVED BY APRIL 22, 2022.  THERE WILL BE NO FOLLOW-UP CALLS. No
Walk-Ins will be accepted.

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!


